City of Cook

Website Policy

Purpose

The purpose of the City of Cook’s website is to provide the public with convenient and efficient access to
information about local government, city departments and services. In order to provide information
about community activities and resources, the City website may contain links to other websites that are
not owned, reviewed or controlled by the City.

General Disclaimer

The City of Cook provides information on the website www.cookmn.us as a public service. The City has
made every effort to insure the accuracy of the information provided on the City’s website. However,
due to the possibility of unauthorized modifications, changes, formats or updates that are beyond the
City’s control, the City does not guarantee the accuracy of the information provided on its website and is
not liable for reliance on this information. The website is for informational purposes only. The website
is not intended to function as a public forum.

Please contact Cook City Hall at 218-666-2200 to verify the accuracy of the data.

Link Disclaimer

The links provided by the City’s website are intended to provide a wide range of information to the
public. The City of Cook is not liable for the defamatory, offensive, or illegal conduct of other users,
links, or third parties and the risk of injury from the foregoing rests entirely with the user.

The City is not responsible for the privacy practices, security or content of other sites. The City does not
endorse the content of external sites.

In general, web links provided are related to government and nonprofit organizations, specifically those
that provide services and information that support the functions and services of the City.

Accessibility

The City of Cook makes all reasonable efforts to ensure the City website is accessible to all users.

If you experience accessibility issues with the City website, please notify Cook City Hall, 218-666-2200.
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